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First of all, I would like to express my sincere thanks to all doctors, nurses and staffs of 

Endoscopy Department of University of Tsukuba Hospital. I received kind helps and 

supports of them during the time I studied in Department of Endoscopy.  

The Endoscopy Department has well-equipped with magnifying endoscopy systems, this 

is very important for diagnosis of early cancer. In Viet Nam, we hardly to detect early 

lesions without magnification endoscopy system.  

All of members in Tsukuba hospital were very kind and friendly. They were always welling 

to help me, explain my questions carefully. 

Endoscopists in Department of Endoscopy have been well trained with good knowledge 

and skills for variety of endoscopic procedures. I would like to deeply thank them very 

much again. 

 I would like to take this opportunity to express my profound gratitude and extend my 

sincere appreciation to: 

- Prof. Akira Matsumura - Director of the University of Tsukuba Hospital 

-   Prof. Minoru Akiyama - Chief, Office for the Promotion of International Medical Affairs 

(OPIMA)  

- Prof. Yuji Mizokami - Director of Endoscopy Center and all gastroenterologists 

-   Prof. Toshiaki Narasaka 

- Ms. Megumi Fukaya - Coordinator of OPIMA 

Thank you very much for all your supports. I have had the great stay in 

Tsukuba. I did really enjoy it.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

        


